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VOTE YES ON HB 5032 
 
AOC is a proud partner of the Oregon Military Department, specifically the Office of Emergency 
Management.  Our emergency managers, 9-1-1 directors, and sheriffs work closely with OEM to make 
sure that our communities are safe everyday and during disasters. 
 
We have continued to advocate for full funding of the 9-1-1 program and OEM.  AOC is also supporting 
OEM’s efforts in moving to Next Generation 9-1-1 technology to make our public safety communications 
even more efficient. 
 
We hope that the committee and legislature will continue to make sure that our 9-1-1 system is funded 
at an adequate level. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Patrick Sieng 
(503) 799-8280 
psieng@aocweb.org 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


